
 

Paul Green Foundation    
     

   NEWS – December 2011 

 
 

All I can manage for December is a very belated  
Merry Christmas 

and a very  
Happy New Year 

 

December has been a challenging month with my care of Dave, who had surgery,  
wonderful Warren family gatherings with our children and grandchildren – we’re 12 in all –  

and lots of organizing with Co-chairs Betsy Moyer and Laura Weeldreyer on the upcoming… 

 
Harnett County 

Paul Green Festival  
 

April 20-21 including:  

HARNETT COUNTY READS This Body the Earth   MUSIC    
     

 ICE CREAM & GAMES FILM & DRAMA  & BASEBALL            
 
 

Marsha Warren, Director, Paul Green Foundation 
P.O. Box 2624, Chapel Hill, NC 27515 

(919) 929-6422 or (919) 942-2480 

reenfdn@earthlink.netpaulg  * paulgreen.org 


